Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 3, 2023

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. Donation of cedar wood chips from Lenz Enterprises Inc. for the Stanwood
High School cross-country trail, valued at $2,200.00.

2. $5,000.00 from the Livestock Master Foundation in support of the Stanwood
High School FFA program to cover contest and national competition
expenses, meals, and various other expenses.

3. $650.00 in proceeds from the Kids Heart Challenge received from the
American Heart Association in support of Utsalady Elementary School.
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